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Our File: 322053 

 

Re:  Proposed Reconstruction of Binning Street West 

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The Municipality of North Perth has contracted GM BluePlan Engineering of Listowel to 
undertake the design for the reconstruction of Binning Street West from Wallace Avenue North 
to the Kin Station. This work is tentatively scheduled for summer of 2024, pending final North 
Perth budget considerations. 
 
GM BluePlan staff undertook various preliminary design activities in 2023 including a 
topographic survey and photos of existing conditions. It is expected that the proposed 
reconstruction will involve replacement of all underground infrastructure (storm sewers, 
sanitary sewers, watermains) including all sewer & water services to property line, 
reconstruction of the roadway with curb and gutter, and replacement of sidewalks. 
 
At this time, we welcome any resident comments or feedback on the proposed project. 
Additionally, there is a planned Public Information Centre (PIC) to be held at the Kin Station 
from 5pm to 7pm on Thursday, January 11th. We welcome your attendance at the PIC to 
discuss this project. For up-to-date information on this and any other planned and on-going 
construction projects in North Perth, please reference: https://www.northperth.ca/en/our-
community/construction-projects.aspx 
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